
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "dgray@grayse.gs"
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: BL-19-00018 - Carney - notice to record survey
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 3:12:00 PM
Attachments: BL-19-00018 Carney Comments PW 2nd Review.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Public Works has completed the review of the Carney boundary line adjustment preliminary survey
and have no additional comments or requirements prior to final approval.  I have attached a copy of
their comments for your reference.  Please proceed with recording the final survey and submit a
copy of the recorded documents back to our office.  Also, please ensure all taxes have been paid in
full.  Once a copy of the recorded document has been received and the taxes have been paid in full, I
can proceed with finalizing the BLA.
 
Thank you, 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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M E M O R A N D U M 


 


TO:  Community Development Services 
FROM:  Candie Leader, Administrative Assistant 
DATE:  December 12, 2019 
SUBJECT: BL-19-00018 (Carney) 
   
 
Public Works has reviewed the updated BLA and all previous comments have been addressed except 
comment number one (1).   
 
Though this comment was not addressed Public Works does not see any reasoning in denial of the 
application. 
 
Additionally, all the preliminary comments for access were met.  There are no additional comments or 
requirements for final approval. 






